
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

May 1, 2023. 

 

TH Slater Caregivers,  

 

 I regret to inform you that some students have recently exhibited behaviors that violate the student code of 

conduct. We acknowledge that students may be excited about spring and the end of the school year but it is 

important that they continue to behave in a manner aligned with the expectations outlined in the 2022-2023 APS 

student code of conduct which may be found at https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/94. These guidelines 

are designed to keep students and staff safe and to ensure that we can maximize instructional time as we close out 

the school year.  

 

 The most common violations over the last few weeks include insubordination, the use of offensive 

language around and toward other students, and general classroom/school disruption. Teachers have been 

instructed to contact parents directly if any of these issues occur, especially if the issues occur regularly. 

Administrative staff will contact parents if more serious infractions occur. 

 

 Please speak with your students about their behavior and remind them that we expect them to act in a 

respectful manner toward staff, guests, and one another. Failure to abide by the Atlanta Public Schools code of 

conduct may result in disciplinary actions up to and including brief time outs in the reset room, detention, in-

school-suspension (ISS), out-of-school suspension (OSS), and/or losing the opportunity to participate in end of 

year activities.  

  

Thank you for your support and cooperation with this as we close out the school year.  

 

Respectfully,    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Jovan Miles, Ed.S. 

Principal 

TH Slater Elementary School 

Purpose Built Schools Atlanta 

JMiles@PurposeBuiltSchools.org 

404-802-4050 
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